

Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons)
Headteacher
Mrs Jo Padfield (BA (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher

Hatch Warren Infant School

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG22 4PQ

2 01256 350313

Email: parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk
Website: www.hwis.hants.sch.uk

QMC Science Centre trip - Year 2

Dear parents/carers,

This year we are very fortunate to have been given the opportunity to visit the QMC Science Centre with the children. These visits and the transport are completely free and will be extremely beneficial to inspire and excite children through practical scientific enquiry. The visits will be taking place on **Tuesday 28th and Friday 31st of January 2024**. Each class will be given a morning or afternoon session and will be taken to the Science Centre to take part in exciting activities linked to their current Science topic in school. The days and times for each class are as follows:

Tuesday 28th January AM: **Hedgehog Class**Tuesday 28th January PM: **Badger Class**Friday 31st January AM: **Owl Class**

Please can you ensure that your child is at school **promptly** on the day that they are attending as transport has been arranged to begin by 9:10. Please can you also ensure that your child is in full school uniform and not their PE kit. Finally, as the children will be eating their lunch at the Science Centre, a packed lunch will be needed on the day your child is attending the trip. **Parents that have DBS checks through the school and that are able to help, please speak to your child's class teacher by Monday 20th January.**

We are very much looking forward to attending these visits and hope that this is something that will continue on a yearly basis.

Thank you for your continued support

Year 2 team













